
Joe Lancour had a dream 
of one day becoming an 
EMT and giving back to 
his community. He  
believed in education and 
believed it was a key  
factor to achieving ones 
dreams. 
Joe’s mother Starla 
started the Joe Lancour 
Memorial Scholarship in 
2009, giving back to the 
community by providing 
an opportunity for  
students at LHS to  
further their dreams.  
“Each year, I am honored 
and humbled to award 
the scholarship. I smile 
because I know Joe is 
giving me a thumbs up 
for giving another  
student the opportunity 
to fulfill their dreams.” 

                                                       

Interested in being a hole sponsor? The cost is 
only $100! A hole sponsor is an easy way to 

advertise your business showing your support 
of this event! All you need to provide is artwork 

(logo) and we will design the rest, place your 
sign on a hole, and mention your business 

during our awards recognition dinner! 

Please send your logo to Starla at 

kozykaye64@yahoo.com 

 

Got a specific hole you want to be on...we can 
do that is well for $25 more! That is right, $125 
gets your sign created and placed on whichever 

hole you choose! 
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Join us in 
Honoring  

SPC. Joe Lancour 
KIA 11-10-2007 

 
 A 2004 graduate of 

Ludington High 
School and a 

Last picture taken of Joe and his 
mom September 2007 

This tournament is the first of 
it’s kind in Ludington where 
we believe the event will be  

supported so heavily that we 
will need two golf courses to 

make sure all can participate. 
Make sure to sign up as soon 

as possible and  
circle your preference  

as to which course you would 
like to play. We are only  
taking 22 teams at each 

course!  
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